
 

in the State of Colorado. 
 

GIVEN under my hand and the 
Executive Seal of the State of 
Colorado, this fourth day of 
November, 2024 

Jared Polis 
Governor 

 
WHEREAS, dedicated Law Enforcement Records personnel serve the citizens of Colorado to 
provide them with vital services; and 
 
WHEREAS, law enforcement records personnel are crucial to assisting law enforcement 
agencies in identifying, pursuing, capturing, and processing suspected suspects; and 
 
WHEREAS, these professionals continually use their expertise and experience in maintaining 
criminal justice statistics and improving apprehension strategies; and 
 
WHEREAS, the efficiency of the qualified and dedicated personnel who staff Law 
Enforcement Records is materially influenced by the people’s attitude and understanding of the 
importance of the work they perform; and 
 
WHEREAS, Law Enforcement Records personnel serving the State of Colorado have exhibited 
professionalism, efficiency, and compassion during the performance of their essential duties in 
the past year; and 
 
WHEREAS, the State of Colorado previously designated the 2nd week in November 2023 to 
recognize Law Enforcement Records Personnel; 
 
THEREFORE, I, Jared Polis, Governor of the State of Colorado, do hereby proclaim the period 
of time between November 4 and November 8, 2024, as  
 

LAW ENFORCEMENT RECORDS PERSONNEL WEEK 
 


